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Piscataqua, New Hampshire The Coast Guard warned boaters and divers to stay away from an
area known as Hart's Cove after a diver reported seeing a UXO item. The Coast Guard has also
notified the New Hampshire Division of Ports and Harbors to assist in re-routing maritime traffic to
avoid that area until EOD responds to investigate.

Article update - Navy EOD reported that the suspect target was not ordnance but rather a wagon
wheel on the sea floor. The warnings were hence lifted for the area.
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